
November 9, 2021 
Sent by email and by ordinary mail 

Hon. Adrian Dix 
Minister of Health  
PO Box 9050 
Stn. Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC, V8W9E2 

Dear Minister Dix, 

Re: scientific evidence to justify vaccine mandates and vaccine passports 

It appears that your government's policies are predicated on the notion that people who have 
received the new mRNA vaccine, or another Covid vaccine, are less likely to spread the virus than 
people who have not received a Covid vaccine. 

Specifically, what scientific research supports your position that people who have not received a 
Covid vaccine are worse spreaders of viruses than those who have received such vaccine? 

We request that you provide us with copies of the medical and scientific papers, studies and 
reports on which your government's mandatory vaccination policies are based.  Alternatively, we 
request that you email us links to these studies, by responding to media@jccf.ca. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

John Carpay, B.A., LL.B. 
President 


